
VIRTUAL SCHOOL
Opening 

Fall of 2025!

In the fall of 2025, Boscobel Area Schools will be opening a virtual, online learning
platform for students in grades 6-12 that are enrolled in the Boscobel Area School             

WHY BASD VIRTUAL?

INFO
SESSION

MAY 20, 2025
6:00 PM

BOSCOBEL
VIDEO LINK:

HTTPS://MEET.GOOGLE.COM/QMS-NHPG-OIF

Students can work at an
independent level

Flexible hours of instruction
to meet family needs
Students can participate in
extracurricular classes/sports

ENROLL IN OUR
DISTRICT TODAY!

QUESTIONS?
Please contact:
Holly Jones
MS/HS Principal

608-375-4161
joneholl@boscobel.k12.wi.us

District. Registration and program details
will be discussed at an informational
Google Meet Session. Please join us on:

May 20, 2025 @ 6:00 pm
Video call link: 

https://meet.google.com/qms-nhpg-oif
Or dial:

 ‪(US) +1 413-623-4897
 PIN: ‪139 137 544#


